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This year, while you’re at a festival, parade 

or family gathering celebrating the Labor Day 

holiday, take a moment to remember those 

brave souls who fought for our right to a safer 

work environment, more comfortable working 

conditions and better pay and benefi ts.

Happy Labor Day, and thank you 

from Spoon River Electric Cooperative.


